
Pilon, Janet

Subject: motion to ban single use water bottles

From: Hali Tsui
Sent: May-22-18 8:10 AM
To: Pilon, Janet <Janet.Pilon@hamilton.ca>

Subject: motion to ban single use water bottles

Mayor and Members of Council  (referringto Item 7.1 of the Board of Health report):

Tuesday, May 22, 2018.

bear Mayor and Members of Council,

We are Ms.Tsui s grade 2 class. We attend Pauline Johnson School on
Hamilton Mountain. We think that single use plastic  ater bottles are a
big problem. We give them a double thumbs down! We think that plastic
is a catastrophe! For one, it takes thousands of years to break down.
That means our environment is not healthy because plastic ends up in
the ocean as a huge island of garbage. Sea animals can eat the plastic
garbage and they feel full so they don t eat real food. Then they die.
That is very sad. The City of Hamilton should make a rule to ban single
use plastic and we know you can help. We hope you accept our message
and understand why we don't like plastic!

S\Y\cere\y,
Ms.Tsui's Grade 2 class
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